
 

C24-110 

--IN SCHOOL COMMITTEE-- 
 

May 7, 2024 
 
ORDERED:  
 

 
WHEREAS: Cambridge Public Schools is committed to fostering a collaborative relationship with parents 

and caregivers and;  
 

WHEREAS: The School Committee is aware of the many challenges of managing family schedules; and 
 
WHEREAS: The new school schedules will be implemented in the 2024-2-025 school year; and 
 
WHEREAS: The School Committee is interested in learning more about the feedback from CPSD families 
regarding the implementation of the new school schedules; now therefore be it 
 
RESOLVED: Requests from the Superintendent a report on the communications outreach to CPSD families 
regarding the new school schedules including the communications schedule, outreach mechanisms, and the 
number of families engaged in related events and/or communications. 

   
A true copy: 

 
 

                                                 Attest: 
 
 

Katherine Christo 
Confidential Secretary to the Cambridge School Committee 

 
 
 

 
    
 
Motion #24-101 
cc:   
Member Harding 
Member Hudson 
Vice Chair Hunter 
Member Rachel 
Member Rojas 
Member Weinstein  
Mayor Simmons 
Superintendent 


